
 Charcoal Class Monthly Update: 
April 2023 

Stars of the week 

for this month 

are…Danielle 

Ashton 

A-Jay 

Congratulations! 

In Discovery we have been learning about 

the Romans and the story of Romulus and 

Remus. We also looked at what ‘Empire’ 

means and what countries were owned by 

the Roman Empire. I was quite impressed 

with how much the students could recall! 

Charcoal and Orange had a session with Jane from JCP, working on how 

to make a good impression and the different ways we communicate. 

Here are some photographs of the students working on their 

professional handshake. 

In Science we have been looking 

at ‘Magnets and Forces’. The 

students were able to mime out 

the different forces and 

started naming objects that 

might be magnetic. 

In Maths we have 

started looking at 

angles; what they are 

and finding them in 2D 

shapes. The students 

were great at finding 

angles around the 

classroom! 


